
 

Introduction 

 
Welcome to our summer edition of our 
newsletter.  
 
There will be some upcoming changes 
within our reception team as sadly Elaine 
Richardson will be leaving us mid-August. 
Elaine has been a valuable member of the 
team and we wish her all the best for the 
future.  We would like to also like to say a 
big thankyou to Dr. Chris Hodgson for his 
hard work at the practice, he has now 
moved on to continue his GP training at 
Airedale Hospital and we wish him all the 
best for the future. We would like to 
welcome Dr. Laura Molyneux, who will be 
completing her GP training with us at the 
surgery.  
We have recently slightly changed our 
opening times and we now have 
appointments available from 07:30am, 
Monday to Thursday for routine bloods 
taking.  Also, we have GP appointments 
available Monday – Thursday from 
07:30am.  
 
We are now a member of the DAA 
(Dementia Active Alliance) If you would 
like to see our statement please type the 
following link into your browser - 
http://www.dementiaaction.org.uk/members_a

nd_action_plans/7606-grange_park_surgery 

 
Electronic Prescribing  
Service 
If you collect repeat prescriptions you will 
not have to visit your GP practice just to 
pick up your paper prescription. Instead, 
your GP will send the prescription 
electronically to the place you choose, 
saving you time. The prescription is an 
electronic message so there is no paper 
prescription to lose. You will have more 
choice about where to get your medicines 
from because they can be collected from a 
pharmacy near to where you live, work or 
shop. If the prescription needs to be 
cancelled the GP can electronically cancel 
and issue a new prescription without you 
having to return to the practice saving you  
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extra trips. You may not have to wait as 
long at the pharmacy as your repeat 
prescriptions can be made ready before 
you arrive.  
 
Please contact reception for further 
information. 
 
 
Register for SystmOnline  
 
You will be able to manage your 
appointments. 
View/request repeat prescriptions and 
View your summary care record 
Please contact reception for further 
details. 
 
 

We are currently arranging an open 
evening in September.  This is being 
arranged by our PPG group.  Everyone 
invited. Keep an eye out for upcoming 
dates. 
 
 
Travel Clinics 
Are you going on holiday this year and 
unsure if you require any additional 
vaccinations depending where you are 
traveling to.  We now have an appointment 
only travel clinic.  Appointments are 
available on a Tuesday 08:30am – 
09:30am and also Friday’s 15:30pm – 
16:30pm.  Please contact reception for 
further information; please have your 
travel destination to hand as this will be 
required for your appointment. 
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